

I have been a teacher at Kapunda High School for nine years, although the past year was spent on leave. I have primarily taught Art and Design, but have also taught Geography and History in the first five years of placement here.

My love for the visual arts is what has prompted me to take time off, allowing me to focus on my art practice. Through this opportunity, I have realised that I really want to continue creating and expressing myself through my art.

Thank you, Kapunda High School, for the best eight years of my 26 year teaching career. I will miss classroom teaching, as I do enjoy encouraging and tutoring young people, although I will continue on as a part time relief teacher as of next year as well as running the occasional art workshop in the local area.

Stuart Hoerisch